
Monday 7th September 2015 



School  day  
• 8.55 am start & register 
• 9-9.25am Phonics /  reading activities 
• Literacy 
• Assembly  
• Break – fruit snack 
• Numeracy 
• Lunch 
• Creative curriculum topics 
• 3pm  



PE & ICT  
Year 1 have PE every Tuesday   
ICT is every Tuesday 
 
Please ensure your child has a full PE kit every week 
• Red t-shirt 
• Black shorts 
• Plimsolls or trainers 
• All jewellery must be removed at home for PE.   

	
  



Reading  

• Please listen to your child read their reading book as often as 
possible as well as this reading words cards regularly will help 
your child progress more quickly.  

• Sounds – phonics test in June 2016, phonics cards/mats will be 
sent home soon and an information meeting will be held in 
November.   

• Sharing bedtime stories, encourages a love of reading, 
understanding of new words, understanding story structures 
and asking questions increases their comprehension skills. 

• We listen to each child read once a week individually and also 
in guided group sessions.  



Spellings & homework in Y1 
Homework is given out each Friday, consisting of a small  
english and maths task linked to topics covered that week.   
Homework needs to be handed in the following Thursday. 
 
Spelling test- every Monday.  
Spellings are given out and tested each Monday. In Y1 we give out a 
small set of spellings for the children to learn throughout the week, the 
children will only receive a new set of spellings once all are correct in a 
test.  This may mean your child may move quickly through spelling 
lists or need to continue to practice a set of spellings until they are 
correct, then they will receive the next set.       



Uniforms  
• Please can you label everything! 
• We have 60 jumpers, t-shirts, trousers, coats etc in Y1, if an 

item is lost there is a high chance of locating it if a name is on it!  
• This includes PE kits.   



Hometime / pick ups  

•  Please let a member of staff know on a morning if someone different is 
collecting your child that day.  If a change arises during the day please 
telephone the school office to let us know.  

  
•  We need your permission to let your child go home with someone whether 

we recognise them or not, therefore we would make a phone call to you to 
confirm that the new person has permission to take them, this obviously 
means they will need to wait until we have seen all the class out and make 
this phone call.  It is much more convenient for all if we know in advance of 
home time who is collecting your child.  



School website  
• h#p://www.pallisterparkprimary.co.uk/	
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